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02/05/2025 
 
School Dinners 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to share our new summer school dinner menus, which start W/C 12th May.  
 
School dinners at Ellington are made fresh to order each day and our menus are run on a 
three-week rotation. All school dinners must to be ordered in advance from home.  
 
Soon, we will be introducing a new app to parents which we expect to go live in September 
for the 2025/26 academic year. The new app will replace all other apps we currently have, 
so that you have access to dinners, clubs, trips, parents’ consultations and communications 
all in one place. Further information will follow. Until then, you can continue to use School 
Grid as normal to order and pay for school meals. 
 
In preparation for this change, we have streamlined the school dinner menu to have two 
food options per day. There will be a main option and an alternative to choose from when 
you order. We have looked at previous weeks and decided the alternative option based on 
popularity. We have kept some firm favourites on the menu, such as Roast Dinner and 
Chicken Goujons as well as introducing some new options such as All-day Breakfast and 
Chicken & Bacon Pasta Bake.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs J. Dyer 
Office Manager 
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